
 

 

Pacific District Sports Representative Trials 2024 
 

Dear Parents 
 
The Pacific District will hold representative trials for all affiliated Queensland School Sports across the 
year, with the majority held in Semester One. These trials are open to students who are at a level of 
skills and experience appropriate to compete at a representative level.  It is the parent’s and student’s 
responsibility to be aware of the published due dates for each sport - the full range of Pacific District 
Representative Trials information for 2024 can be found on a separate attachment included in this 
communication.  All students must nominate and complete the ‘tasks’ from the CHECKLIST below. 
 
Please note the following: 
- this nomination process is for MIDDLE and SENIOR SCHOOL STUDENTS ONLY – Junior School 

students will need to nominate through Mr. Linning (Carbrook) or Mr. McInnes (Springwood) 
- these are ‘one-off’ trials that lead to further ‘one-off’ trials at Regional level… they are not a regular 

competition 
- your age is determined by your year of birth… whatever you are turning this year is your age group 
 
CHECKLIST: 

➢ Complete the individual nomination/permission by the due date – click here to access. Please note that 

only one sport per form, and that Swimming, Cross Country and Athletics/Track & Field will be selected 

through a separate nomination process, so a form is not needed for these. 

➢ Complete the South Coast School Sport Permission/Medical Booklet - click here to access the booklet. 

Please note that this booklet MUST be filled out electronically (it does auto-fill pages to save you time) 

– forms filled out with handwriting (apart from signatures) WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 

➢ Booklet needs to be printed and then signed by Mr Paech and parents 

➢ Private transport arranged to attend the trials 

 
REMEMBER: 

➢ College sports uniform MUST be worn to the trials 

➢ Student MUST sign out at Student Reception prior to leaving the College 

➢ Parents/guardians MUST supervise their child at the trials (do not drop and leave your child, as trials 

may finish earlier than the scheduled time) 

➢ Please inform Mr Paech in person or by email if you have been selected in the Pacific District team 

 

For any further queries, please contact me on 3287 6222 or at sport@calvarycc.qld.edu.au.  

 

Yours in sport, 

 

Mr Chris Paech 

Head of Sport (P-12) 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0v46V81XOkuFolrR8lIUuF3aHbH0Up5Cmy58y9cJo_FUN1lIVlhMSUNEOTNWR1hWWFM3REVBNjUxSi4u
https://southcoastschoolsport.eq.edu.au/SupportAndResources/FormsAndDocuments/Documents/South-coast-documents/2023%20February%20version%20tobe%20updated%20%20Permission%20%20Details%20Booklet%20_fillable%20(v3).pdf
mailto:sport@calvarycc.qld.edu.au

